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October 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians of Pre-K AM, Pre-K PM, and Pre-K Full Day Students,

You are invited (if weather permits) to watch the outdoor Halloween Parade at the Annex on Friday,
October 29, 2021, at 10:00 AM for AM students and again at 12:30 PM for PM students. Full day
students will be able to participate in both events. In the event of inclement weather, there will be no parade
held or rescheduled.

Please review and adhere to the following:

● Pre-K A.M, P.M., and Full-Day students should come to school wearing their costumes. Full-Day
students can come with a change of clothes or wear their costumes over their clothes.

● Costumes must be in good taste, and should not interfere with ability to see clearly or walk easily.
● No weapons of any kind or any prop that could cause injury will be permitted.
● Keep costumes simple.
● Parents may not enter school to help students with costumes.
● Parade route: within the courtyard of the Annex for staff and students. Parents will be able to view the

parade on the perimeter of the courtyard on the sidewalks.
● No food or goodie bags of any kind should be sent to school.

Please reinforce safe and healthy Halloween practices with your child at home, thereby ensuring a fun
experience for you and your family.

Sincerely,

Brian Barrow
Principal

Reminder:

There will be a one session day dismissal for Parent Teacher conferences on 11/11.
Please communicate with your child’s teacher to set up a conference to confirm an
in person or remote conference. Please note that no children will be allowed in the
building during the conference.
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